
 

 

Date :  August 5, 2020 

 

Dr Bina Vyas 

IIW President 20-21  

 

My Dear Change Maker Leaders 

 

I have completed the Leadership Development Training Programs for NRs 

and I hope the Training is being percolated down to District Chairmen & 

Club Presidents & Officers. 

I request all Club Presidents to attend the Trainings earnestly with your 

Club Officers & Members. 

I also expect every President to arrange a Leadership Development 

Training Program for their Members. 

 

August is dedicated to Growth & Development of New Members. 

Membership Growth & Development will take place only if the New 

Members are made to feel special and important. 

We have to collectively work to build a New Inner Wheel – both in 

Numbers and in knowledge.  

 

Everyone should know that the New Inner Wheel and New Method of 

working is here to fulfil our wishes.  

Let us all work to percolate down to every Member in the Club the IIW 

Vision, IIW President’s Goals and the Why & How for Membership Growth 

& Development.  

 

Let our Members feel a belongingness to the Organisation and feel that 

the Organisation is keen to realise their wishes. 

 

This can happen  only & only if the information and Orientation reaches 

to the members through NRs, District Chairmen & Presidents. 
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I sincerely expect that since the VISION is to percolate all information 

down at all levels, you will do so by  organising the Training Programs 

and also visit the IIW Website. 

 

In case of any doubt or query, I would like to assure you that I am 

accessible to all  24 x 7.  

 

Lots of love & Best Wishes 

 

Bina 

(Bina Vyas) 

 

  

  


